Year 1 Autumn 2 Term Newsletter

Who was Guy Fawkes?

In SCIENCE we will: Be grouping different animals, using the
scientific language for groups of animals such as: mammals, fish,
reptiles, birds and amphibians. We will be classifying herbivores and
carnivores.

As WRITERS we will: Be developing our sentence structure using
the phonic knowledge we have learned already. Children will
continue to use capital letters, full stops and finger spaces in their
writing to create their own poetry, fiction and nonfiction.

In JIGSAW we will: Begin the topic ‘Celebrating Difference’

As READERS we will be: Continue to read our RWI books at home
and school, these books will be closely linked to our phonics level.
We will continue to bring home school books to share with an adult
who can read it with us.

In P.E. we will: We will be exploring P.E both indoor and outdoor.
Children will be learning a variety of skills using different
techniques, working with a coach from Tigers trust. Our P.E. day is
Tuesday, so please send children to school in PE kit that day.

As MATHEMATICIANS we will: Be exploring shapes looking at 3D
& 2D. Exploring numbers to 10 and starting to look at addition and
subtraction. We will be mastering the numbers 1-5 with our new
‘Mastering Number’ scheme daily—using our new tool: the 'reknrek’.

As HISTORIANS we will: Be learning about The GunPowder Plot
and how Guy Fawkes was involved. We will be looking at how
people lived in the 1600’s and what equipment Guy Fawkes and his
fellow accomplices’ used. We will also learn how the great event is
still remembered today.

In RW we will: Explore and discuss ‘belonging’. We will learn about
the different artefacts that are significant to believers and discuss
what a promise is. We will also be looking at how Christians
celebrate Christmas.



